
MEMORANDUM  

TO:  Honorable Pro Tem James Tate  

CC:  Julie Schneider, Director, Housing & Revitalization Department  

  Amy Amador, Director, Bridging Neighborhoods 

  Malik Washington, City Council Liaison  

FROM: Rico Razo, Chief Home Repair and Neighborhood Services 

DATE: May 23, 2024  

RE:  Contract #6006326 (19002 Stout Street – sidewalk)  

This notice confirms that Bridging Neighborhoods will be replacing a section of sidewalk 

directly in front of 19002 Stout Street. The project scope includes replacing approximately 7-8 

sidewalk slabs (picture attached). 

We understand the importance of safe and accessible sidewalks for our residents. Bridging 

Neighborhoods is committed to maintaining the properties we manage. In addition to this 

targeted repair, we have contacted the Department of Public Works to inquire about the 

possibility of addressing the entire sidewalk stretch towards 7 Mile Road. 

Furthermore, to minimize disruption, we will strategically coordinate this sidewalk replacement 

with the water service line replacement at the property. Please let me know if you have any 

additional questions or concerns.  

 

  

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 

2 Woodward Avenue. Suite 908 

Detroit, Michigan 48226 

 

Phone: 313.224.6380 

Fax: 313.224.1629 

www.detroitmi.gov 



 

 

 


